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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to let you know that I am very worried about the consequences of making
 abortion legal here in Queensland right up until 25weeks   Life is precious from conception
 to natural death.  In some cases babies have been left to die after coming out of the
 womb.  This is an atrocious situation.   I believe in a pro-life pro-family Queensland.  

Kind regards,

Pam Hayes and family
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